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I oppose HB3501 as it is just one more bandaid on the problem our lawmakers like to 

call bomelessness, but should be more aptly named drug addiction.  Giving drug 

addicted homeless individuals the right to camp and essentially claim public property 

that is paid for by taxpayers is a slap in the face to hardworking Oregonians. This has 

gone too far. These people need intensive drug treatment not more lazy handouts. 

Start doing your job legislators please, and clean up this state the correct way by 

drug treatment and mental health services.  


